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BRO/ARD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
| SUFERINTENDENT'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM September 8, 2015

TO: Mr. Robert Runcie, Superintendent
Broward County School District

FROM: Patricia Good, President
Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards

SUBJECT: 2015-16 DUES INVOICE
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Below you will find the invoice for dues in the Greater Florida Consortium of School Boards for this next
year, 2015-16. The dues will continue at $3,000 annually. There is no increase. We would appreciate it if

you would have this invoice processed as soon as possible.

DISTRICT DUES FOR 2015-16

AMOUNT DUE: $3,000.00

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO:

GREATER FLORIDA CONSORTIUM OF SCHOOL BOARDS

¢/o School District of Broward County
AND MAIL TO:

Benjamin Leong, Chief Financial Officer
School District of Broward County

600 Southeast Third Avenue

Ft. Lauderdale, FL. 33301

cc: Sheela VanHoose P\
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